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Brian Ching Hong CHAN/PLAND

From: YC Lit < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:34 AM 
To: Timothy Wai Pui WU/PLAND <twpwu@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Re: A/NE-TKLN/95 
 
Dear Mr. WU  
 
Our telephone conversation this morning refers. 
 
I write to confirm the the converted container placed on the application site is a vacant container only. 
 
Regards 
LIT Ying cheung Edward. 


